
Bee-lieving in Lions 

 

 I'd like to thank all clubs that donated to the James Cancer gas cards. You have made me proud 

and very happy with all the donations.  Not counting the LCI humanitarian grant of 1,674.25, we have 

raised over $4,100. I appreciate everything the clubs have done to raise the funds and help others. My 

heartfelt thanks. 

 

 I'd also like to thank all clubs that have brought in new members to the district. Special buzzing 

to the Wellston Lions Club for SEVEN new members.  At the time of writing this, I think we're the 

lowest in Ohio for members lost.  Lets keep spreading the word about Lions, and hopefully be +1 at the 

end of June. 

 

 I have 20 clubs left to visit by year end. I am looking forward to seeing what everyone has 

accomplished in their year. Keeping up the good work that you have accomplished will make this 

district grow stronger.  With vision screenings for kids, your fund raisers, food pantry donations, and 

scholarships are the best things in the district. 

 

 I hope that everyone will be attending the District Convention on March 9th and 10th. You will 

see old friends and make new ones with the fun that is going to be happening. Keep your eyes peeled 

for the 10 reasons why you should attend your convention.  Watch for the countdown brought to you on 

DENS by Bill Sisco. 

 

Bee-lieving in Lionism, 

DG Barb Bachman 


